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Welcome to Lower Brule Middle/High School 

 
Dear Students and Guardians, 
 
On behalf of the entire faculty and staff, I am excited to extend a warm welcome as you join 
Lower Brule Middle/High School. We are excited to have you in our school community and look 
forward to an enriching and successful journey together. 
 
At Lower Brule Schools, we firmly believe that education is a transformative process that 
empowers students to excel in various facets of life. Our team is committed to providing a 
positive and supportive environment where every student can thrive academically, emotionally, 
and socially. 
 
Our school is more than just a place of learning. It is a community where each individual's 
unique talents are celebrated. We encourage all our students to explore their passions, embrace 
challenges, and develop a strong sense of responsibility and integrity. 
 
In addition to academic achievement, we place great emphasis on holistic development. Our 
school offers extracurricular activities catering to various interests, including culture, sports, arts, 
community service, and leadership programs. These activities allow students to discover their 
passions, build leadership skills, and forge lasting relationships. 
 
To the guardians, we recognize your vital role in your child's education and development. We 
value the school's and parents' partnership and encourage open communication and active 
involvement in your child's education. Together, we can create a supportive and nurturing 
environment that enables our students to reach their full potential. 
 
Once again, welcome to Lower Brule MS/HS. We look forward to working together to create an 
enriching and fulfilling learning journey. Should you have any questions or need assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact me or our school office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Logan Moeller 
Principal, Lower Brule MS/HS 
 

 


